
I am in opposition of HB 1236 and urge a no pass vote on this bill. This bill falls in line with 
ballot box biology. I strongly oppose legislators determining what is best for the wildlife of 
this state. Let the game and fish do their job and not take control from them on what they 
can and can’t spend money on if they determine it is best for the wildlife. Please oppose HB 
1236  


